
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

Dear Member,

You will of course be aware of the stringent social distancing restrictions imposed by 
Government that we are facing since 7th January 2022 in light of the latest Omicron 
outbreak.

The restrictions are now extended and tightened until at least 20th April 2022 which 
brings additional pressure to bear on the Club and its ability to operate and provide a 
meaningful service to our Members. 

The General Committee is mindful that a small number of (possibly) younger members 
may have some temporary cash flow issues during this current time and if so, they can 
write to the Honorary Secretary at the Club providing details.

If particular circumstances dictate, we are currently considering to allow a deferment of 
subscriptions for up to 3 months during which time membership is suspended and no 
use of the Club can be made.

Upon reinstatement, the 3 months deferred subscriptions will then be payable over a 12 
month period.

Further details can be obtained from the Club.

I wish to emphasise that this scheme will not involve the forgiveness of 
subscriptions but is simply a deferment in case a Member is facing temporary 
cashflow difficulties, and we hope that this can assist those Members in need.

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club

Deferment of Subscriptions
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